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Please reject any proposals for C&H and their waste distribution on the Buffalo watershed. The runoff
will destroy and pollute Big Creek then funnel it's way down to the Buffalo River.

This is an atrocity to have been given any kind permit to operate this hog farm on or near our most
valued resource in the state.

-- 
Annette Hurley
501.920.9341 cell
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